
 #15/27 – Heights Neighbourhood Association  
  100th Anniversary of Gilmore Community School 
      

An application was received from the Heights Neighbourhood Association 
requesting a grant in the amount of $1,000 in support of the 100th Anniversary of 
Gilmore Community School.  Funds will be used to produce a 30 minute 
documentary commemorating the centennial which will be showcased at 
community events and the BC’s Knowledge Network. 
 

Request: $1,000  CPA:  2014 - No Application 

    2013 - No Application 
    2012 - No Application 
    
 


